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I urge you to reject House Bill 3103, which would lead to reckless and unsustainable 

logging of your public forests. 

The State Forest plan was developed with years of public input to serve the interests 

of ALL Oregonians. These lands are a benefit for our need for clean water, 

recreation, wildlife, and climate benefit, for now and the future. 

Please do not cave into the pressure of just logging interests looking for a quick profit 

at the expense of the future. 

 


